Current Folder: INBOX

Compose Addresses Folders Options Search Help

Sign Out SquirrelMail

Message List | Delete

Previous | Next

Forward | Forward as Attachment | Reply | Reply All

Subject: Agenda for March 9

From: dreeb@albany.edu

Date: Thu, March 2, 2006 3:53 pm

To: dreeb@albany.edu

Cc: dreeb@albany.edu (more)

Priority: Normal

Jan Roel Options: View Full Header | View Printable Version | Bounce

Hi Everybody

The tentative agenda for the March 9 meeting.

I know that this will not be possible for everyone and adjustments will need to be made. I will try and call everyone starting tonight.

Five sections-following Martha Harausz and Laura Whalen's list from our February 9, 2006 meeting.

Transportation-Marty Gnacik and Doug Smith

Commercial-Jim White and Paul Haldeman

Governmental-Martha Harausz and David knight

Residential-Laura Whalen

Esthetic-Don Reeb

You should have the list of Vision topics that Martha and Laura prepared from our February meeting.

The hope-in your 20 minutes of exposure-is to get additional items to put in the Vision topics (Alice will be taking notes). That is, this is largely a review of what happened at the February 9, 2006 meeting. But it is important that you be knowledgeable about the previous reports so that you can tell the audience that XXX has been provided for in McKownville section of the MMM report. These MMM reports include: the Western Avenue Corridor Study summaries, Pathways report, Fuller Road plans, Schoolhouse Road plans, McKown Road plans, Comprehensive Report, Zoning Study report deliverel folder that is being prepared, the August 17, 2002 Needs Survey which the Association completed, the February 9, 2006 report, and the Vision Statement for McKownville. Other documents-like the Sidewalk Survey-are relevant for some of the discussion.

The relevant pages of these reports will be sent to you by will shortly.

This should convince the Town that we know what is happening-and should make our neighbors feel as if we know what is happening-both are terribly important, I think And this make each of us more aware of what has been happening. I know it is hard to keep it all straight. And the files once you print out the approximately 30 pages-should be a readily accessible file for your future reference use and help each of us check on each other so that we can all keep on top of all that has been happening in McKownville and what will be happening as plans ands construction get underway.

Thanks

3/4/2006

3300

To: Everyone From: Don Reeb

Subject: March 9, 2006 presentation

Date: March 3, 2006

Enclosed should be 12 documents—the first 8 of these are "official"—they were either accepted by the Town government, paid for by the Town government, or issued by elected officers.

Number 11 is where you want to start—it is the report on the February 9, 2006 meeting, done by Martha Harausz and Laura Whalen.

The ideas contained in the February 2006 report are for the most part clear and the statements in the other documents relate to but do not directly correspond to the February 2006 report.

The reason that you want to review all the documents is to lead the discussion towards a conclusion------the more we can mirror already published documents, especially official documents, the more readily the Town will accept our report.

The reports are 1/Jan Weston's report-2 pgs. 2/Pathways report-2 pgs. 3/CME summary-2pgs.4 and 5/Commisso letters-3pgs. 6Town Comprehensive plan-3pgs. 7McKown Road (missing–I cannot find my copy). 8/Bus passenger(missing, I cannot find my copy). 9/Properties in play by Reeb-1pg. 10/2002 survey of McKownville residents for Corridor Study-8pgs. 11/2006 February report-3pgs. 12/What is McKownville-1pg.

These pages come as close as I can to documenting what we have been promised for the near future and where we should be pushing to make McKownville better.

Don Reeb